
 

News release 
Nov. 1, 2019 

 
Tambark Creek Elementary dedication 
New school open to community Nov. 14, 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
 
 

 
 
Thanks to taxpayer support from the 2016 bond, Everett Public Schools is excited to 
share this brand new school with our community! Join us as we celebrate with a 
dedication ceremony. Meet the architect and builder and tour this beautiful school.  
 
Thursday, Nov. 14, 2019 
6:30-7:30 p.m. 
4419 180th St. SE 
Bothell, WA  98012 
 
 
---end--- 
 
For more information: 
Kathy Reeves, Director of Communications, 425-385-4040 

mailto:kreeves@everettsd.org

